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For Immediate Release  August 23, 2018 
 

MCTXSheriff Looking for Theft Suspects  
On August 21, 2018, Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office Deputies were dispatched to the Ulta Beauty 
Store located at 21524 Marketplace Dr New Caney, TX 77357 in reference to a Theft.  

Upon arrival, Deputies learned that two black females stole approximately $3000 in cosmetics and left in a 
white Alfa Romeo car.  These suspects are believed to have targeted another Ulta in Harris County as well.    
If you know who these suspects are please contact the Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office at 936-760-
5800 or Crime Stoppers at 1-800-392-STOP (7867) and refer to case# 18A238255. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Information Source: 
Lieutenant Scott Spencer 
Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office 
Executive Division 
Follow us on: 

 
@MCTXSheriff 

https://www.facebook.com/MCTXSheriff/
https://twitter.com/MCTXSheriff
https://www.instagram.com/mctxsheriff
https://nextdoor.com/agency/montgomery-county-sheriffs-office-4/?i=ncymjjjnntqxndbgsyhj

